Summary of Regular School Board Meeting    November 14, 2005

In order to enhance the timelines of reporting happenings at school board meetings, we have changed to summation reporting.  These summations will be printed in the newspaper the same week as the board meeting is held.  Should you wish to view the minutes in their entirety, contact the District Office.

The Regular meeting of the New Prague Area Schools was called to order at 6:40 pm on November 14, 2005.  All board members were present.  Board Member Tom Fadden informed the board of the New Prague Athlete highlighted on the KARE 11 Academic All Star section of the news earlier in the evening.  Senior Tim Sullivan was highlighted for his football skills and his membership in Pop Choir, Honor Society, and German Club along with his prowess in the weight room and All School Musical.  Teachers Tony Buthe and Rita Sapp were also interviewed.  The Agenda was approved along with the Supplemental Agenda with included discussion and immediate action on the opening of Open Enrollment.  The Consent Agenda was approved.  In Action, the board approved the resolutions canvassing the elections for bond and for school board members.  They approved the contracts fro Custodial, Clerical and Transportation Units and approved the revised budget as presented.  Approval was granted for the Spring 2006 Band Trip with the following policy exceptions:  Adult travelers will be selected on a first come, first serve basis; all adult travelers will have a background check completed at their expense; and, all adult travelers will sign a contract listing the expectations of traveling with a school group and the consequences of infractions to the contract.  While meeting as a Committee of the Whole, the board received information on the upgrading to be done to the current Intermediate School and the timetable for these improvements.  Heard a presentation by Curriculum Director Colleen Cardenuto and the principals on the Journey of Excellence and asked the board for direction on what measurements to be used in 2006-2007.  Discussion on Enrollments Projections and the budget for 2006-2007 were begun.  All of the preceding items were continued to the next meeting.  The Supplemental Agenda Item of reopening Open Enrollment was discussed with immediate action is requested to reopen for K-5 students only for the fall of 2006.  Conducted the first reading of policies;  Annuities, Deferred Compensation Plans, Harassment & Violence, Donation of Sick Leave among Employees and Personnel Transfer.  The board also reviewed all dates to note.  Rising from committee, the board took immediate action on Open Enrollment for grades K through 5 for the fall of 2006, and adjourned their meeting at 9:45 pm

